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Queen of All Saints School Board
September 21, 2020 Meeting Minutes

Members in Attendance:								
· Fr. Hambrough		Amy Bush						
· Gayle Millburg		Kelly Deen
· Amy Voegtli		Jen Eiler
· Kelly Picha		Gabe Kiley				
· Jen Shaughnessy		
· Becky Haberberger						
· Nicole Farris		
			
I. Minutes from the August 31st meeting were approved.

II. Agenda Items
· Parent Teacher Conferences October 27th & 29th 
· Surveyed teachers with what they were comfortable with, in person or virtual.
· It was decided that teachers will talk to their class parents and schedule those who are comfortable for in person and those who are not, virtual.
· Not worried about large groups because there has always been a good flow. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Since school is closed on Election Day and for Teacher Comp. Day on Monday Nov. 2nd, Fr. H also approved the Teachers will have a day off(No School) on Friday, Oct. 30th.

· Open House January 31st, 2021
· Looking into a virtual option just in case by creating a video. 
· Use video on website to post for people to view when they are checking us out all year long.

· Welcoming New QAS Families
· Call to check in and give contact information-divided families up between the Board to call.
· 31 new students


III. Principal Update
· Attending mass 2 grade levels at a time and virtually other days of the week.

· Visit from the Health Department-normal for them to check kitchen.
· Shown the classrooms during lunch.
· Seemed happy with what was observed and no complaints.

· Trying to stay ahead with contact tracing within the school. County Health Department is slow in notifying us so we are maintaining our own records and working with parent on reporting.  QAS is following safest guidelines specified by the Health Department.

· Amy is reaching out to those who are absent more than one day and offering to Zoom with all students.

· Everyone is getting outside as much as possible thanks to the wonderful weather.

· State Testing postponed until possibly Spring.

· Picture Day is October 2nd in School Uniform.


IV. Pastor’s Update
· Glad to have the kids back in mass during the week.
· Kids are so respectful in Church and impressive with greetings when they are leaving Church.
· Fr. Hambrough started teaching 8th grade last week. Started talking about Confirmation.
· Jacob Braun has been teaching the 4th and 5th grade.
· Confirmation Meetings are starting for Day School and PSR kids.
· New flooring installed in the Cry Room of the Church.
· Fence by Rectory will be getting fixed.

V. Home & School Update
· Casino Night is going all virtual.
· Committee looking at creative ideas.
· Fund- A-Need is expected to focus again on new furniture.
· Maybe tapping Joe Parisi and Thad Kemlage for video that could be used for Casino Night and Open House.  Would need by Nov 1st.

· Santa Shop is not happening this year.  Instead a Live Nativity is happening on December 12th in front of the Church from 6pm-9pm.  
· It was suggested to think about asking for donations.

· Trunk or Treat-not sure if this happening because the 8th grade is not going to DC this year.  Fr. Hambrough is going to talk to Kim Depke, 8th grade parent lead.

VI. Follow-Up Items
· Nothing to note.

VII. New Items/Discussion/Questions
· Nothing to note.

Closing Prayer
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